Janwary 17, 2003

Dr. Herominiano delos Santos
President

Guam Community College
P.O. Box 23069 GMF
Guam, M.I. 96921

Dear President delos Santos:

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Jenior Colleges, Western
Association of Schools and at its meeting on January 8-10, 2003,
reviewed the Midterm Report submitted by Guam Community College.
The purpose of this review is 10 assure that the recommendations made by
the evaluation team are addressed by the instination and that the college has
also considered the self-identified arcas of concern which were included in
the institutional self study. | am pleased to infiorm you that the Midterm
Report was accepted.

The college is commended for the significant progress it has made in
addressing the Commission's recommendations and for the excellent design
of its program review/assessment process.

Please note that the next comprebensive evaluation of Guam Community
College will occur in spring 2006,
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should preparing for the next comprehensive
among interested parties at the college.

Sincerely,

Electronic Signature

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D.
d

e Mr. Jobn Rider, Accreditation Lisison Officer



